
INTERNSHIPS AND STUDENT TEACHING

Most of our internships for the fall will be handled remotely. We have reached out to alums and 
others in Westmont’s network to develop a wider array of remote internship experiences for our 
students. 

In those cases where on-site engagement with a sponsoring organization is necessary, those 
internships have been reviewed by our Office of Institutional Resilience and firm protocols have 
been set.  The college’s basic internship agreement forms articulate the responsibilities of site 
supervisor and student in the present Covid-19 circumstances.

All internship instructors will be asked to have contingency plans (if all work needs to pivot to 
remote mid-semester or if a student chooses to end an internship voluntarily because of health or 
safety concerns).

We continue to work with local school districts on the schedule and plan for student teachers.  The 
college has signed partnership agreements with several school districts and developed policies for 
this coming fall.  Our student teachers will be informed of the expectations of the schools related to 
their Covid-era conduct while they are on the campuses of the schools.

CONTACT

For questions or assistance, reach out to provost@westmont.edu
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